The Miller County Board of Education met in a called session on Monday, September 19, 2022, at 12:00 P.M.

The following members were present:

Shane Miller, Superintendent Cody Cleveland, Board Chair Bill Spooner, Vice-Chair Leroy Bush Vic Fleet

R.W. "Rick" Little ( ABSENT)

Chairman Cody Cleveland called the meeting to order at 12:03 P.M. and Vic Fleet led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Recommendation made by Chairman Mr. Cleveland to approve the agenda. Motion made by Mr. Fleet and seconded by Mr. Bush, motion carried unanimously.

Recommendation made by Mr. Miller to adopt the Millage Rate. Motion made by Mr. Bush, seconded by Mr. Spooner and carried unanimously.

Recommendation made by Mr. Miller to approve the CARES Funded Substitute Pay. Increase is in effect until the end of 2023 school year. Motion made by Mr. Bush, seconded by Mr. Fleet and carried unanimously.

Mr. Cleveland adjourned the meeting at 12:36.

Superintendent

Board Chair